
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Dieck, Elizabeth <dieckea@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 10/12/2015 12:10:34 PM
Subject: RE: Dams

Please include Senator Lourie as well.
Thank you,
KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Dieck, Elizabeth [mailto:dieckea@dhec.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 12:06 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Dams

We responded last week that we would provide when we could. We are working on it now, and I will 
provide to Beth and cc you when complete. Thanks.

Elizabeth Applegate Dieck
Director of Environmental Affairs
SC DHEC
843-209-0657

Sent from my iPhone

> On Oct 12, 2015, at 11:40 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Email from Beth below.
> KV
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Beth Bernstein [mailto:Beth@bblawsc.com]
> Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 5:22 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Cc: Joel lourie
> Subject: Dams
>
> Need all dams affected in HD 78 and Senate D 22. Thx!!
>
> Beth Bernstein, Attorney
> Bernstein and Bernstein, LLC
> 1019 Assembly Street
> Columbia, SC 29201
> 803-799-7900
> www.bblawsc.com
> beth@bblawsc.com
>
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> Sent from my iPhone


